Glenn Blackmon/WUTC
07/20/2006 05:01 PM

To
mike@seatacshuttle.com, john@seatacshuttle.com
cc

Subject
Availability of new WAC 480-30 rules

Dear Mr. Lauver and Mr. Solin;

In your July 20 letter to Chairman Sidran, you included a note saying that you had not received or found a
posting of the revised WAC 480-30 rules.

Those rules are posted on our web site at this address: <www.wutc.wa.gov/020497>. If you would like to
skip that informational page and go directly to the rule documents, you can use this address:
<http://fortress.wa.gov/wutc/home/rms2.nsf/177d98baa5918¢7388256a550064a61e/b5fdf0544d55564188
25718c00621444>

The state Code Revisor has not yet updated its web site with the new rules. It delayed publication of the
rules in the state register, due to the length. A notice about this delay is here: ,
<http://www1.leg.wa.gov/documents/wsr/2006/13/06-13-006.htm>. My understanding is that this delay does
not change the effective date of the rules.

We sent you a notice about the availability of the new rules on June 13, 2008, but perhaps it was lost in the
mail. | am attaching a copy of the June 13, 2006 notice and a copy of the new rules.

The new rules took effect on July 9, 2006.
Sincerely,

Glenn Blackmon
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
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